
Village of Central Lake  

Public notice of Intent to file an application with RD  

 

The Village of Central Lake, Michigan hereby give notice of its intent to file an application for financial 

assistance with the U.S. Department of Agriculture, Rural Development for sanitary system 

improvements with in the Village of Central Lake. The proposed improvements are projected to take 

place from 2021 through 2022 and will involve the replacement of service- area pump stations, 

replacement of cluster pump stations, and construction of new community- drain field within the 

existing reserved area, to service the Village. This notice is published in accordance with the Rural 

Development regulations 

 

The Village of Central Lake will be addressing this application at their regular monthly meeting held on 

Wednesday September 9, 2020 at 7:00 PM at The Thurston Park Pavilion 

 

 


